
 

 

 

June 10, 2020 

We have a total of 12 residents in isolation and one in the hospital. Since the middle of May, there have 

been 29 total COVID-19 cases at the facility, five recoveries, one discharged and 10 deaths. All residents 

are monitored every shift for condition changes.  

For employees, we need to report that one more employee tested positive. That makes 8 total positive 

cases. Five of those recovered.  We require all staff to wear the appropriate PPE provided by the facility 

and they are screened at the beginning and end of their shifts. 

We continue to report to Public Health, CDC, DIA and Wapello County Emergency Services of status 

changes. Their guidance is appreciated, and we wish to thank all of our resident’s families and staff for 

their support.  
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